March 24, 2011

Dr. Hurburgh Jr. -

Thank you for taking the time to provide input on distillers grain survey planned for 2012.

We are carefully considering input from all sources within the agricultural industry.  Someone

from our survey team may be in touch with you should we have any questions considering

your suggestions.

Best Regards,

Jim 

*************************
Jim Johnson
Agricultural Statistician

USDA, NASS, Survey Administration Branch

Environmental and Economic Surveys Section

202.720.7216 (voice)

202.720.6396 (fax)

jim_johnson@nass.usda.gov 

